
July 27th, 1925

Sirs. G. Ï. Gerlinger, 
1064 Thurman Street, 
Portland, Oregon.

Dear Madam

of your letter 
Colonel Prank 
Technology.

I he g to acknowledge receipt 
of July 18th with reference to 

P. Day of the Carnegie Institute of

Sir Arthur Currie is at present 
in England and I am forwarding your letter to him.
You will, no doubt, hear from him in due course. I 
believe Colonel Day is personally known to Sir Arthur

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


